
 

  

PARC EGLOS SCHOOL 
Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall TR13 8UP 

Head Teacher: Vicky Sanderson 
T: 01326 572998  F: 01326 565941 

E: parceglossecretary@croftymat.org 

  
Wednesday, 18 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to announce that the school choir is re-starting this term.  The club meets 

on Mondays in my classroom (Year 4 – Coverack Class), from 3.15pm – 4.00pm each 

week. We will begin on 23rd September, next week. Places are limited and therefore will 

be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis.  

 

The children may be collected from my outside classroom door, next to ‘mini Stonehenge’, 

at 4.00pm, or join the after-school club (if they are booked in). Please indicate on the 

form what the arrangement will be for your child after the club.  

 

The children are welcome to bring a small snack and their water bottle, as we usually have 

a short break after the end of the school day, before we begin singing. 

 

If choir needs to be cancelled for some unforeseen reason, the school office will send a 

message out during the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Curnow 

 

Click the link to register for choir: https://forms.office.com/e/NKmrAp93rs  
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